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ANNEXURE G 

New South Wales 

Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes 

31 October 2022 

Professor Nicole Asquith 
Director, Tasmanian Institute of Law Enforcement Studies 
University of Tasmania 

By email: 

Dear Professor Asquith, 

Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes: additional briefing material 

I refer to the above Inquiry, and to my letter dated 23 August 2022 providing instructions for you to prepare 
a report regarding Strike Force Parrabell. 

Further materials with which you are briefed 

Please find enclosed the joint statement of Professor Willem de Lint and Associate Professor Derek Dalton 
dated 28 October 2022. 

I would be grateful if you could please consider this joint statement when preparing your report and 
addressing the matters set out in my letter of 23 August 2022. 

Please do not hesitate to contact Caitlin Healey-Nash on 0400 066 113 if you have any queries in relation to 
this matter. 

Yours faithfully, 

Enzo Camporeale 
Director, Legal 
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